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From 2 April 2020, we began accepting submissions on our 2020 unbooked taxi fare review via 

Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the opportunity to 

send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

1. General comments on our consultation paper 

If you initiate a focus group, I would be interested to participate.  

2. Upload submission 

No file specified 
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